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Notice of Relocation and Rename of  

Hang Seng Bank(China) Limited Guangzhou Zhong Shan San Road Sub-branch 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

With effect from 08 Dec 2014 (Monday), Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Guangzhou Zhong Shan 

San Road Sub-branch will be relocated to Unit 107-108, G/F, No. 33 Nonglin Road, Yuexiu District, 

Guangzhou. After relocation, this Sub-branch will be renamed as Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited 

Guangzhou Dongshan Sub-branch, and business scope will remain unchanged.  

 

We shall continue to provide our comprehensive range of prestigious banking services.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Should you have any queries, please 

contact us at  020-38110668 or our customer service hotline 8008 30 8008 / 4008 30 8008. 

 

 

 

 

 

Hang Seng Bank（China）Limited  

Guangzhou Zhong Shan San Road Sub-branch 

01-Nov-2014 

  


